The Honourable Mrs Carrie Lam Cheng Yuet-ngor, GBM, GBS
The Chief Executive
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
People's Republic of China
Chief Executive's Office
Tamar
Hong Kong

Dear Madam,

ICAC Complaints Committee Annual Report 2019

I have the honour to forward to you the annual report of the ICAC Complaints Committee for the year 2019. This is the twenty-fifth annual report of the Committee, which gives a summary of the work carried out by the Committee in the past year.

Yours sincerely,

(Jeffrey Lam)

Chairman

ICAC Complaints Committee